
 
 

 

 

 
 
18 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Home to School Transport and Parental Permission 
 
 It has recently been brought to our attention that there is now a need for clarification around parental 
permission for students to disembark without a parent present at the drop off point to meet them. 
 
There is no law regarding the minimum age a student can travel unsupervised on transport so this decision 
sits with parents. We need your help in finding out which students are permitted to disembark the coach 
without a parent or carer to receive them. 
 
The companies that provide transport to our students therefore need us to collect permission from all those 
that use their services, and it is really important that we have this information back as promptly as possible. 
Please complete the google form to inform us of your choice. 
 
Thank you for continuing to work together with us to provide safer travel on Home To School Transport. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Millican 
Assistant Head and Designated Safeguarding Lead  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5WBEzEQ94qpAdH8JVYMedMPjxp5ZTg0QpcldrRtxpMFZj-w/viewform

